Join us on Sunday 22nd October at 11am to celebrate the completion of our Tower Project!

Dear Friends,

As I am writing this, you will have seen the scaffolding being removed from our church tower, meaning that the restoration project is completed! Well, a few small jobs will still



need to be finished within the next couple of weeks; however, they are only minor things to sort out and nothing to stop us from celebrating the great achievement! What a journey this has been!

Thanks to the generosity and support of so many of you, through prayers, donations, pledges, with many fundraising activities and many hours of commitment besides, we have made this happen! At the very beginning we had no idea, how we would manage to raise the funds needed for this project to be finished. However, we have put our trust in God, and we know that throughout this journey, we have been truly blessed.

We would like to invite you to join us on Sunday 22nd October at 11.00am for a Service of Thanksgiving. We feel that the restoration project has been truly a community project, we couldn't have done it without your support, and we would love to see you joining us for our celebration.

We are incredibly proud that by completing this project, we have played our part in preserving our beautiful historic church for future generations. So may our church tower stand tall to the glory of God for centuries to come.

Visit our website to see photographs documenting the whole project: https://www.nmgchurches.co.uk/about-4

"The name of the LORD is a strong tower; The righteous run to it and are safe." (Proverbs 18:10)

With every blessing,

Petra